APPENDIX 9

Clare Cuskin

From: Patricia Holding

Sent: 23 January 2013 13:46

To: Clare Cuskin

Subject: Belle Vue Inspectors final report
Dear Clare

Thank you for your E mail dated 23 rd of December 2012, when you asked for my comments on behalf of DCC as
landowner in respect of the above mentioned matter.

| have considered Mr Simpson, the Inspector's , draft final report and am satisfied that his conclusions is correct. In
the circumstances | have no further comments to make on this draft final report at this time.

However on another issue , should Mr Malpass, on behalf of Consett Green Spaces Group, be granted an extension
of time to seek further evidence in support of his case ,I trust that , as the landowners representative, | will be
given the opportunity consider and comment on any new information, if it is submitted.

Regards Pat

Pat Holding Principal Solicitor Planning & Development
Legal & Democratic Services
Tel: 03000 269 726
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